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February 16, 2017 

E-FILE 

Ms. Sheri Young, Secretary of the Board 
National Energy Board 
Suite 210, 517 Tenth Avenue SW 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2R 0A8 

Dear Ms. Young, 

Re:  TEML Westspur Pipelines Limited 
 Application to Decommission Alida Booster Pump 

Pursuant to section 45.1 of the National Energy Board Onshore Pipeline Regulations, and 
condition 1 of NEB letter dated 19 December 2016 in relation to File No. OF-Gen-06 FRR, 
TEML Westspur Pipelines Limited (TEML) hereby applies for approval to decommission the 
Alida NGL booster pump. 

The attached application sets out the details of the decommissioning activities to be undertaken 
by TEML, if approved by the Board.    

Please contact the undersigned at (587) 747-7852 if there are any questions relating to this 
submission. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Steve Cabana 

Director, Corporate Development 

 

Enclosures 


